
Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Cell tower
Nanci Curtis <nance.curtis@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 10, 2024 at 2:11 PM
To: planning@amadorgov.org

I am opposed to placing a cell tower close to my home. I don’t want to see it. It lowers our property values significantly
and health issues are a consideration.
Thank you
Nanci Curtis

Sent from my iPhone


